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We are happy to announce that First Southeast Bank has now restored our lobby services. For the
health and safety of our customers and staff, we have implemented several measures within our lobby.
Informational notices of these requirements are now posted on our main entrance door and upon
entering the bank.

We request that you review and abide by the procedures we have put in place. For those of you that
may be uncomfortable with the current situation and requirements, our drive up is still available and
providing full teller services.

As we continue to move forward, we request that should you require a specific service such as meeting
with a loan officer, new accounts representative, or to enter your safety deposit box, that you call and
schedule an appointment as this will allow our staff to comply with capacity limits set forth by the State
of Minnesota.

We continue to thank you for your patience and cooperation during this difficult time.
Sincerely,
Christopher Skaalen, President/CEO

and all of us at First Southeast Bank



